
From: Bieliauskas, Linas (Linas) [mailto:linas@med.umich.edu]  
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2018 8:10 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Westphal, Kirk <KWestphal@a2gov.org>; Lumm, Jane <JLumm@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed expansion of Arborland 
 
The proposed expansion of Arborland, abutting and intruding into our neighborhood of Woodcreek is an 
abomination.  It decries all the discussion and concerns about environmental impact of the earlier 
proposed South Pond development, replacing it with a straightforward strip mall enlargement.  As you 
are well aware, the traffic congestion on Washtenaw and development in the area already exceed 
capacity, and providing extra access into our neighborhood is a clear safety and security issue.  In 
addition, the proposed ingress and egress onto Huron River Drive is an insult, considering the earlier 
rejection of such a proposed access point for the earlier South Pond Project. 
 
It is imperative that the City NOT rezone this area for commercial development and should preserve it as 
one of the few remaining large nature-friendly areas within Ann Arbor.  We look forward to your 
rejecting this proposal and retaining Ann Arbor’s safety, health, and attractiveness for its residents and 
visitors. 
 
 
Linas A. Bieliauskas 
1407 Emily Court 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
Tel:  734-994-0748 
 
Linas A. Bieliauskas, Ph.D., ABPP-Cn,Cl 

linas@umich.edu; 734-936-6619 
  

Professor and Training Director 
Neuropsychology Section of Psychiatry 

2101 Commonwealth Blvd., Suite C 

Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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